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“Foundation Program in ICT for Education” 

8
th

 March to 12
th

 April 2018 
 

A two-Week AICTE approved FDP Under the aegis of Pandit Madan Mohan Malaviya National 

Mission for Teachers and Teaching (PMMMNMTT) on ''Foundation Program in ICT for 

Education'' was organized by Human Resource Development Centre, Integral University through 

its Remote Centre-IIT Bombay, between March 08, 2018-April 12, 2018, for faculty members of 

Integral University and institutes around the surrounding areas of the University. 

The participants were invited for registration on NMEICT website 

(https://www.it.iitb.ac.in/nmeict/) by circulation of messages and notice. The workshop received 

warm response and was conducted in hybrid mode with synchronous live interaction from 

experts at IIT Bombay, followed by demonstration and hands on session by workshop 

coordinator Mr. Anup Kumar Sirbaiya, Assistant Professor, Workshop Coordinator, who has 

been trained under various IIT Bombay programs and mentored for conducting workshops for 

teachers. 

The workshop started with welcome of participants by Remote Center Coordinator Dr. Satya 

Prakash Singh, followed by live interactive session with experts from IIT Bombay, Prof. Deepak 

B. Phatak, Dept. of CSE, IIT Bombay, Prof. Kannan Moudgalya, Prof. U V Bhandarkar, Prof. P 

Sunthar, Dr. Sameer Sahasrabudhe, Mr. Jayakrishnan M, IDP in ET, IIT Bombay.  

The program continued in hybrid mode with active demonstration of Modern ICT tools and 

techniques to be effectively used in higher education. Participants created open educational 

resources under creative commons licenses to be used by other faculties and students globally, 

submitted to various repositories. 

FDP had total 35 registered participants from within and outside Integral University and 

institutes around the surrounding areas of the University, of which all 34 completed the 

workshop after passing the required activities and assignments. 

To keep the participants actively engaged and post workshop follow-up, a whatsapp group was 

created for all the participants and coordinators.  

The details pertaining to the workshop can be found at following links: 

1. Brochure:https://www.it.iitb.ac.in/nmeict/workshopContent.html?workshopid=d2Tr4vBVjcR

HUuFDBEsv0A#content 

2. Resources:https://www.it.iitb.ac.in/nmeict/workshopContent.html?workshopid=d2Tr4vBVjcR

HUuFDBEsv0A&category=uDZnt3AOxa2JCRbyqTKD5A 

3. Participants completed: 

https://www.it.iitb.ac.in/nmeict/list.html?workshopid=d2Tr4vBVjcRHUuFDBEsv0A&rcid=h

ttiA-oJFIPXasPXfOjxCQ&status=JZxX3fwYbzymSZS_QGcCkQ 

4. Videos:https://www.it.iitb.ac.in/nmeict/videoDownloads.html?workshopid=d2Tr4vBVjcRHU

uFDBEsv0A 
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